

FLEET RESERVE ASSOCIATION 170 – Auxiliary

Hello Everyone:

Where did summer go? Fall is fast approaching!

The Auxiliary will be attending the Northwest Regional Convention Sept. 6-7, 2024, in Kennewick, WA. We are getting everything ready. Putting together a couple of baskets to donate for raffle. We will share at our next meeting everything we learned. Make sure you attend.

Looking for fresh new ideas for a Christmas project for Auxiliary. Put on your thinking caps!

Upcoming Events

Sept. 6-7: NW Regional Convention

Sept. 12: Auxiliary meeting/50-50 Drawing/Corn-hole Boards drawing

Sept. 27: Auxiliary paddle wheel

We appreciate Each and Everyone of you. Thank You for All of Your Support.

Thank You:

Cheryl Young: Auxiliary President

CLUB 170 NEWS - CLUB 170 NEWS

Hello Again!!

First, let me say "Thank You" to everyone who helped with and attended the picnic. I truly appreciate each and every one of you. I hope everyone had a wonderful time!

Also, "Thank You" to Pamela for having Ken's birthday party at the Club! What a great turnout!

September Activities are:

Fri. Sept. 6th – The Deltas

Sat. Sept. 7th - Meatloaf & Mashed Potatoes & L,R,C

Fri. Sept. 13th – Kat & Marlin

Sat. Sept. 14th – Beef Stroganoff over Pasta & Mini Bingo

Fri. Sept. 20th – Chad Smith

Sat. Sept. 21st – Fried Chicken & Karaoke

Fri. Sept. 27th - Steel Country

Sat. Sept. 28th – Italian Sausage, Peppers & Onions &

Horse Races

Come and enjoy the Fun!!

Patti Ramstead, Club 170 Manager